
 

NOTICE 
Polling Place Relocation 

Precinct 3 – 4, Bedford Elementary School 
 

The Baltimore County Board of Elections will review and approve the 
relocation of Precinct 3-4, Bedford Elementary School Gymnasium, on the 
28th day of October, 2024 at 9:30 am.  

Precinct 3-4 requires relocation from the Bedford Elementary School 
located at 7407 Dorman Drive in Pikesville, Maryland to the new 
Bedford Elementary School located at 7320 Campfield Road in 
Pikesville, Maryland 21208. The new location is approximately .1 miles 
away. Voting will take place in the gymnasium. 

Effective immediately, the relocation is necessary because the construction 
of the new building is complete and the previous building can no longer be 
occupied.  

This relocation affects approximately 1900 registered voters. By regular, 
first-class mail, voters assigned to Precinct 3-4 will receive a Voter 
Notification Card and under separate cover, a letter with the new location 
address and instructions explaining the change.  

The election agency website will be updated and notice will be placed on all 
social media platforms. A press release will be issued and notice will be 
continuously posted to all social media platforms. Signage will be installed at 
the original location directing voters to the new location. 

We are working diligently to keep our voters informed of the location change. 
Our priority is to ensure that every eligible voter is able to participate in the 
election process without undue burden.  

Questions can be directed to the Board of Elections at 410.887.8403.  

General election Information or for a complete list of the 243 polling locations, 
please visit https://www.baltimorecountymd.gov/departments/elections. 


